Price Increase Effective 11-15-2021

To: All Croker Distributors and Sales Reps
Date: October 14th, 2021

Croker will implement an increase to both list prices and net sheet prices ranging 6% to 15% effective November 15th,
2021. Our material costs have increased on all product lines over the past months, in addition to increased packaging
and shipping costs.

We expect to have all pricing guides distributed by October 22nd, 2021. The new list price guide will also be available for
download from the "Resources" section of the Croker website.
Orders placed and released on or before November 12th, 2021 will be processed at current pricing.

As always, we thank you for your business and look forward to serving your fire protection equipment needs. Please
contact me with any questions.

Respectfully,

Lt

Peter Levine

Vice President of Marketing & Business Development
Croker Division

plevine@croker.com
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